
Laraway’s Inc. 
518-827-5873 

Heating Programs for 2023-2024 
 
We look forward to delivering your heating fuel this upcoming 2023-24 season and plans 

are to deliver the B05 (5% biodiesel blend) starting July 1, 2023, as mandated by NYS.  
Should we change to a higher blend, you will be advised by the product noted on your 

delivery ticket.  Remember, the B05 is NOT eligible for the NYS tax credit as it must 
contain at least 6% biodiesel per gallon to qualify for the credit.  The B05 can be used in 

existing heating systems and requires no equipment conversions. 
 

BUDGETS 
Budget plans are available and start in July. Budgets can fluctuate with the cost of fuel.   

Please contact the office and we will do our best to provide you with a workable starting 
figure.  Monthly payments are due by the 10th each month and must be kept current to 

continue deliveries.  
 

DISCOUNT 
10 Cent/Gallon Discount is available to you if we receive your payment within 10 days of 
delivery.  Customers who have a valid credit card on file or have a credit balance on 
account are eligible for the discount.  This does not include HEAP payments as we have a 
separate contract with NY State for Home Energy Assistance. 
 

REGULAR DELIVERY SERVICE  
Automatic delivery is available in certain areas as well as Call-in requests. 

Call-in Request minimums are 150 gallons outside of the Village of Middleburgh limits, 
and 100 gallons within the Village of Middleburgh.  There will be a delivery charge of 

$75.00 for call in requests if those minimum gallons are not met.  This delivery fee also 
applies to all HEAP customers who do not take our minimum delivery amounts.  Please 
check your gauges and allow us a few days’ notice for delivery service.   Call-in requests 

before 12 noon, if located within an 8-mile radius, may result in a delivery that day or the 
next day. 

 
We continue making efforts to consolidate daily deliveries based on areas.  Please try to 
plan ahead and keep an eye on your gauge.  As always, call the office with any questions 

or concerns that you may have.  We are also happy to email your statements each 
month, just provide us with your email address. Also, please update your contact info if 

any changes.  Thank you! 


